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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:09 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Support weekly recycling pickup and food scraps 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Claudia Green <claudia.green@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 9:44 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Support weekly recycling pickup and food scraps 

 

Dear Mr. Hochvert, 

 

We strongly support weekly recyclables pickup.   As a busy household we gather many bins full over a two week period 

and countless cardboard boxes.  Occasionally when we miss the pickup day because of travel or some other 

commitment, it is tremendous how much we gather over a month. After being away over the Xmas break, when the 

recycling day finally came, our front drive looked like the local dump. 

 

We already bring our recyclables and garbage to the curb since we do not expect the Sanitation Dept to have to navigate 

past the cars in our driveway. 

 

We also compost and would greatly appreciate foodscrap pickup. If the food scrap bin tips over in the car on the way to 

the sanitation center, the car smells for weeks. 

 

We sincerely hope the proposal passes. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Claudia Green 

917 710 4574 

36 Butler Road 

Scarsdale 


